
Safeguarding Report for Oct ’22 Church Council 

No incidents have been reported to me this year.  On-line foundation training has been 

completed by our newest steward Brian, and 4 other people have been asked to undertake 

it in the next few months, due to their roles in the church.  There is a campaign at present 

throughout the connection to highlight our response to domestic abuse, titled ‘Love or 

Abuse don’t confuse the Two’. 


